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To Whom it May Concern: 
  
Please consider the following comments regarding the Community Reinvestment Act.   
  
I feel that all federally insured financial institutions should continue to be fully accountable under CRA for making 
investments and providing services.  These investments and services have provided many people with disabilities 
opportunities to self sufficiency and independence that they would not have otherwise been afforded.   
  
I also oppose the OTS proposal to consider favorably rural community development activities that do not primarily 
benefit low-income people or communities.  Many of which include people with disabilities.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Vickie Wilson 
Executive Director 
Coalition of Citizens with Disabilities in Illinois 
300 East Monroe, Suite 100 
Springfield, IL  62701 
1-800-433-8848 (V/TTY) 
www.ccdionline.org 


